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News and activities from our community. 
In this email we share various news and activities from our members. News items presented 

below are fully displayed on our website. Click on the title or "Read more..." link to view the rest 

of the article, or go to belvederefamily,com/news to read all of the latest posts. 

 

If you have any news item you would like to share with our community please email it to news@ 

belvederefamily,com. 

 

 

 

Red Cross Blood Drive at Belvedere, Saturday 3/31/2018 
Posted: Mar 27, 2018 07:30 pm 

 

 

American Red Cross Blood Drive 

hosted by the Belvedere Family Community 

Belvedere Estate Meeting Hall 

723 S. Broadway 

Tarrytown, NY 



 

 

Saturday March 31, 2018 

Noon to 4 PM 

Sign up to donate at 

www,RedCrossBlood,org 

Enter sponsor keyword: Belvedere 

Open to the public, invite everyone you know! 

New donors needed! 

Walk-ins welcome. 

Every donation can save up to THREE lives!!! 

 

 

Read more... » 

 


